

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Edward T. Foote, President

FROM:

Steven Green

Chair, Faculty Senate

DATE:

22 May 2000

SUBJECT:

Legislation #99024(D)-Faculty Senate Recommendations Regarding Women and

Minorities

The Faculty Senate, at its 3 May 2000 meeting, voted to recommend that -

- -the Women and Minorities Task Force, chaired by Perri Lee Roberts, and the Faculty Senate Committee on Women and Minorities work *together* to improve the status of women and minorities at this University. This reiterates one of the recommendations in last year's report, which was not acted upon by the administration, requesting members of the Faculty Senate Committee on Women and Minorities be included on the Task Force.
- -the administration name more women and minorities as chairs, deans, and other administrators.
- the offices of the Provost and of Affirmative Action present to the Faculty Senate Committee on Women and Minorities all information and statistics on gender/minority candidate distributions relevant to promotion/tenure and initial faculty appointments respectively.

This legislation is now forwarded to you for your action. We hope you find these recommendations constructive.

SG/k1

cc:

Luis Glaser, Provost

Sherrill Hayes, Chair of the Faculty Senate Women and Minorities Committee